
June 23, 2021 
 
Dear Families & Friends, 
 
I’m happy to share with you that the county positivity rate for Ramsey county has 
dropped to 1.7%. Our unvaccinated staff members still must test once a month 
and they have continued to test negative, thanks be to God.  
 
The health and safety of your loved ones remains our top priority, therefore we 
continue to follow all recommendations from the Minnesota Department of 
Heath and the CDC guidelines for long-term care facilities.  
 
The Residents are very happy to have their loved ones back in to visit. Families 
must sign up at www.littlesistersofthepoorstpaul.org and use the Sign-Up Genius 
tab to schedule visits at least 24 hours in advance.  
 

Mother Theresa Louisa and Sr. Christine left in us in May for their new 
assignments in Gallup, New Mexico and Sr. Michael left for Denver, Colorado. I 
will be leaving in the future. We welcome Mother Theresa Gertrude on Monday 
June 28th.  Many of you may remember her from her time here before. Sr. Cecilia 
and Sr. Mary William will be coming in the future. We also welcomed our new 
Provincial, Mother Provincial Julie this week for a visit. 
 

We are truly grateful for God’s protection over our Home this past year and every 
year. Our deepest gratitude to everyone for their continued generosity, love and 
support. We will up-date you as things change. 
 

Gratefully in Christ, 
Sister Mary Elizabeth, lsp 
Little Sisters of the Poor 
 

We could use donations of the following: 

• Clorox Wipes 

• Small Bottles of Water 

• Tide Pods HE 

• Bounty Rolls of Paper Towel 

• Finish Gel Packs for Dishwasher 

http://www.littlesistersofthepoorstpaul.org/

